
 
Rutland High School Class of 1967 

 
Rutland City Public Schools pay tribute to graduating class of 50 years ago each year at our June 
commencement ceremony. This year, commencement is scheduled for Thursday, June 15th.  
 
Golden Anniversary festivities include a reception at Rutland High School prior to the presentation 
of honorary diplomas.  
 
If you are a member of the RHS Class of 1967 and would like to attend the festivities or receive 
your Golden Diploma by mail, please contact Betty Kapitan in the Superintendent of Schools Office 
at (802)786-1996 or bkapitan@rutlandschools.org  


